! Attachment F

November 1, 2015
State Representative Terri Carver
i
Transportation Legislative Review Committee
Dear Representative Carver:
Thank you for attending the STAC meeting on October 23™. As you heard, there
seems to be a consensus of agreement for our proposed bill to have the STAC
report directly to CDOT and The Transportation Commission.

| wish you success in your endeavors.

Sincer!ely

Vince!Rogalski
Chairfan State Transportation Advisory Committee



